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New Transport Option
For Older Persons

The St John Health Shuttle service operates 10.00am-3.00pm, Monday to 
Friday to help transport older people in North Canterbury to their health 
appointments. For appointments outside of these times, there is now an 
alternative option.

Several North Canterbury not-for-profit organisations have combined 
resources to offer a transport service to help fill the gap. 

Return journeys to Christchurch cost $45pp. Costs may vary if the travel is 
shared, or is outside the Borough of Rangiora. 

To make a booking, please call the Citizens Advice Bureau on                   
03 313 8822, at least one weekday prior to your appointment date.

And in consultation with: St John’s Health Shuttle, Waimakariri District Council, RSA, 

Ballarat, and Age Friendly Waimakariri.

This service is offered in collaboration between: 


